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Dear Friends and 

Supporters, 

 

 

 

On the 25 th of 

August a new 

group of refugees 

from Ukraine, 

twenty-four 

children and two 

leaders, arrived 

in the village of 

Voivodeni. Here 

they are shown 

standing outside 

the pre-school, 

which SB 

Foundation has renovated, and where they are welcomed and temporarily housed. Our contact person in 

Voivodeni, Denes Czaba, brought the children to a farm with forty-four cows, twenty-nine of them dairy 

cows, and showed them how they are milked by hand. For three weeks, the farmer has donated fifteen liters 

of milk to the refugees every day. Everyone is doing their best to help out in this refugee situation. The 

farmer needs both an electric milking machine and a milk cooler and stainless refrigerator to keep the milk 

chilled until it is transported to the dairy facility. Perhaps a “self-help” project for SB Foundation? 
 

Warm thank you for your support of the foundation’s projects! 

Greetings from SB Foundation and us at the Board, Arne, Elisabeth, Gloria, Ivar, Lena, Roger 
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